Subject: FW: Outsourcing letter

From: Rochelle Frazier

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 9:52 AM
To: House Members

Cc: House Staff

Subject: RE: Outsourcing letter

Thank you so much for sending your signatures.

Rep. Ramsey had a great idea. He is going to bring a signature page for the letter down to Chambers tomorrow and as
you send me your agreement to add your name to the letter | will add a signature line.

If you would like to simple keep your e-signature affixed to the letter | will do as you request and add it onto the
signature page he will bring to Session tomorrow.
Thank you again!

Rochelle Frazier-Beard
Executive Assistant to

Rep. Bob Ramsey, DDS

War Memorial Bldg., Suite 212
Nashville, TN 37243-0120
Office 615.741.3560

Fax 615.253.0376

"No people are really free until they become the instrument of their own liberation. Freedom is not legacy that is
bequeathed from one generation to another. Each generation must take and maintain its freedom with its own
hands." ---John Henrik Clarke

From: Rochelle Frazier

Sent: Monday, April 17, 2017 4:42 PM
To: House Members

Cc: House Staff

Subject: Outsourcing letter

Good Afternoon,

Rep. Ramsey is assisting Sen. Dickerson in gathering signatures for a letter of request regarding outsourcing. Please find
the body of the letter is below.

If you would like to sign his letter please forward to me your electronic signature and | will affix it onto the letter. If you
would like to sign it yourself, please feel free to see Rett Pratt and sign the letter directly.

The deadline for mailing is This Thursday, April 20" at 3:30 PM.
Thank you for assisting us in gathering signatures.

Have a great day.



Mr. Cowles,

We wanted to write this letter regarding the Office of Customer Focused Government’s Strategies for Efficiency in Real
Estate Management (SEREM) program.

While we share the mission to provide state services at the lowest cost to the taxpayer, we do have reservations about
current outsourcing efforts.

Our reservations include the potential impact to state employees, the scope of “vested outsourcing” to state services,
and allowing enough time to address concerns of the General Assembly.

We respectfully request that the outsourcing process wait until the General Assembly is able to study and understand
the effects on our public services, economy, and state workers.

| hope we can a continued dialogue in this manner as we work towards making Tennessee State government work
better.

Rochelle Frazier-Beard
Executive Assistant to

Rep. Bob Ramsey, DDS

War Memorial Bldg., Suite 212
Nashville, TN 37243-0120
Office 615.741.3560

Fax 615.253.0376

'"No people are really free until they become the instrument of their own liberation. Freedom is not legacy that is
bequeathed from one generation to another. Each generation must take and maintain its freedom with its own
hands." ---John Henrik Clarke



